
Dear New Third Graders, 
 
 Welcome to Mr. Mudrick’s third grade family.  
 In September, you will begin an exciting 
adventure leading to a fun packed year of learning 
and growing.  
       We will begin the year talking about our 
annual third grade Michaelmas Fair. We will make 
crafts and baked goods to sell to other classes and 
families. It is the best day! This year, we will learn 
cursive, and the multiplication facts. We will do a 
Native American unit and visit an Indian Museum. 
There may even be a surprise field trip.  We will 
learn about the Presidents, travel through all the 
States, and learn the capitals. We will go on an 
exciting Whale Watch at the end of the year.  
We will celebrate all of the holidays and even have 
Pie(PI) Day! And yes, Munchkins on Fridays. 
 I will have most of the supplies that you are 
going to need. You may want to buy a durable 
homework folder. You may bring any supplies that 
you want.  Please remember to save 2 or 3 items 
from summer vacation. On the first day of school, 
bring in your items and we will share our activities 
and adventures. I can’t wait to find out all about 
you. 
 Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation. Get 
ready for an exciting year in third grade. I will see 
you on September 3, 2024.  
 
                                             Mr. Mudrick  
                                     



               


